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STUDIO 1014 DANCERS CHOSEN TO PERFORM IN LONDON DURING
THE 2012 SUMMER OLYMPICS

Studio 1014 Dance Elite, of Neptune Beach, FL., has been selected to
perform at the American Alliance of Performing Arts Educators
(AAPAE) London Invitational during the 2012 Summer Olympics.

Under the direction of Cathy Finne, Studio 1014 Dance Elite were
chosen by AAPAE to represent the State of Florida at this event. The
mission of AAPAE is to strengthen amateur performing arts groups by
offering them inspiring opportunities at world class venues. The
dancers will have multiple performances in front of an international
crowd of spectators in London during the 2012 Summer Olympics.

Studio 1014 Dance Elite was selected based on the dance education they
receive, and outstanding accomplishments each year at regional and
national dance competitions. Director Cathy Finne says, “Many 1014
dancers have dreams of becoming professional dancers, and work up to
30 hours a week to accomplish their goals. This is a great honor for our
dancers, and we are proud to represent the Southeast U.S. region, in
London during the 2012 Summer Olympics.”

Studio 1014 dancers will perform at least two locations during the
London Invitational. One performance is on the grounds of Warwick
Castle, the other in Greenwich, along the Thames River. The trip will
also include opportunities to meet and train with dancers from the
United Kingdom, and learn about the culture and history of
London.

As Studio 1014 launches their fundraising campaign, they are seeking
businesses to sponsor them, and asking for the community’s support, by
donating to: The Studio 1014 London Fund.



For more information, call Studio 1014, (904) 249-6090, or email to
cathy@studio1014.net.

JOIN STUDIO1014 FOR THEIR FIRST KICKOFF FUNDRAISING EVENT

SILENT AUCTION AND LIVE MUSIC
AT FREEBIRD LIVE CAFE
200 FIRST STREET NORTH
SUNDAY, DECEMBER 4, 2011
5-8PM
TICKETS $10




